
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT - Coronavirus 

Dorchester Ballet and Dance will still be open for classes for 
as long as we are able to, but we have made the decision to 
cancel all adult classes for the moment. 
 

However from today, Tuesday the 17th March we would like 
to:  

 Ask all parents to drop the students off and not come into 
the building, this will eliminate the amount of public traffic 
in the studio and changing rooms. 

 

 Children will be taken to wash their hands and then into 
their class, once finished they will be returned to the front 
door ready for parents to collect. 

 

 Please can everyone bring their own water bottle. 

We hope you will all understand us taking this action to  
minimise the spread at much as possible during this difficult 
time. 

If anything changes we will be sure to advise you as soon as 
we can. 

Can we remind anyone who has symptoms of covid-19 to not 
attend classes and to notify Nikki by email  
clubadmin@dancedorchester.org if you have developed 
symptoms. 

We are continuing to increase our cleaning at the studio to  
allow us to continue classes for as long as possible while 
schools remain open. 

Thank you and please stay safe 

 

 

 


